
 

 

The Spring holidays are fast approaching and there are 

loads of activities on offer for your children! 

If you are in receipt of council tax or housing benefits 

you may be able to get FREE places on some of our 

most popular activities including our all days camps at 

Barrhead High Schools and Eastwood High School. 

Our full brochure will be out in schools shortly but in 

the meantime you can view the online version at 

www.ercultureandleisure.org/activities or book on by 

calling 0141 577 3008.   

The booking line open on 29th February but places are 

limited so you’ll need to book quickly! 
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